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  NOTICE 

 

                                          Regarding re-medical examination 
 

                                   Against Notification No. CEN-02/2018  

 
 
 

 

This is for information to all the candidates, who have applied regarding re-medical 

examination against CEN-02/2018 that this office has already forwarded their applications 

alongwith relevant documents to the Medical Department of Eastern Railway for decision on 

applications of re-medical examination.  This office has also sent several reminders to Medical 

Department for the same. Medical Department informed in January, 2021 that the matter has been 

referred to Railway Board. 

 

This office is chasing the matter on regular basis.  However, this is informed to candidates 

that RRC/ER will not cancel the candidature of the candidates, who have applied regarding re-

medical till any reply is received from Medical Department.   

 

As soon as this office receives any communication from Medical Department of Eastern 

Railway, the same will be communicated to the candidates. 
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